
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

9 December 2019 

Appointment of Chief Financial Officer 
 
AusNet Services is pleased to announce that Mr Mark Ellul has been appointed to the position of Chief 
Financial Officer (CFO) on a permanent basis.  Mr Ellul has been employed by AusNet Services for over 
nine years in various senior finance leadership roles, most recently as General Manager of Finance for 
the Company’s Regulated Energy Services business and since September 2019, as Acting CFO.  
 
Mr Ellul holds a Bachelor of Commerce from Melbourne University and is a Member of Chartered 
Accountants Australia and New Zealand. 
 
In announcing Mr Ellul’s appointment, AusNet Services’ Managing Director Tony Narvaez said that 
“Mark is an outstanding finance leader, who is highly respected within the Company for his 
professionalism, integrity and commitment to our business, customers and shareholders.  It is testament 
to both Mark’s capability and our succession bench strength that Mark has been promoted from within 
the Company to the CFO role.” 
 
Mr Ellul’s appointment takes place with immediate effect.  
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